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Upcoming Programs 
October 12th 
Food Preparation with Mrs. 
Cook 
 
October 19th 
Flagpole building with Cowles  
McCray. Every Scout must 
bring their hiking stick 
 
October 26th  
Flap Jack Flipping with Jesse 
and Jim. 

 
 
November 2nd 
Rope Making with Eric and 
Mr. Best 
 
November 9th 
Leadership with Tom 
 
Service: 
Nov. 11th for Veterans Day 
Cole McDonell needs scouts to 
help with Flag Retirement.  
 
Scouting For Food 
Bags out: Saturday Oct. 31st 
Bags in: Saturday Nov. 7th 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming Trips 
October 16th-18th 
Tom Whitaker: 
NAS Oceana Air Show 
We will be going to watch 
an air show at Oceana. 
November 13th-15nd 
Kyle Koren: 
Hatcher Island Invitational 
Camporee- We will be 
backpacking in with all our 
gear and will be competing 
against other troops in 
different activities. 
December 11th-13th 
Dickson Barry: 
Klondike Derby- It’s the 
council’s annual event 
where we race in our patrol 
sleds and have lots of fun. 
January 15th-17th 
Junior Leader Training 
February 19th-21st  
Skiing at Timberline 
 
Seabase Adventure 
Those going on Out Island 
next summer half 
payments (a total of $350) 
are due by Dec. 28th 2009 
and the more advance the 
better. 
The Out Island date has 
changed to July 15th to the 
23rd. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Vision 
 
Your new Senior Patrol Leader 
Mark Phillip’s vision of the 
troop-“I see a scout-led troop 
with a SPL that has no adults in 
his face.” 
 
Leadership 
SPL…….Mark Phillips 

883-5094 
ASPL......Jim Greennagel 

752-5598 
ASPL…..Chris Gould 

883-9410 
ASPL…..Cole McDonell 

227-9431 
QM…….Sam Cochran 

739-1202 
QM…….Eric Cauthorne 

798-6862 
Scribe…..Jesse Deaton 

798-8955 
Talk to the SPL if you want to 
be Chaplain’s Aid. 

 
 
The troop calendar, newsletters 
and other information is at: 
www.people.vcu.edu/~albest 
/troop700  
Mr Best’s home number is  
752-7588 and  
eMail: ALBest@VCU.edu 


